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Our business relationship with extravaganza productions started some thirteen years ago when we 
rented part of our warehouse to David and Richard to hang and paint some new back clothes etc. 
Very soon we then started to take over the transport side and moved further on to supply storage 
facilities as well and in the last couple of years have designed and fabricated large mechanical props 
ie :- Dragons and Giants . 
It has been a pleasure working with David and Richard who in our opinion excel in their expertise in 
the old established pantomime business and we hope to be of continued service in the future. 
We wish them all the best with this year’s productions and look forward to another exciting season. 
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